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A2L Refrigerant Recovery Cylinder 

Recently, Chemours presented a webinar showing a new A2L refrigerant recovery cylinder. The 

cylinder uses a left-hand threaded valve and red band across the bottom third of the tank. 

Currently these valves are not available in the U.S, but are used in other countries.  

  

 

 

Currently there is no ruling from DOT, AHRI or elsewhere mandating the use of these cylinders. 

That being said there is a possibility that these cylinders could be mandated for A2L refrigerants 

in the future. Golden Refrigerant is monitoring the issue. If these cylinders do become 

mandated we will be able to supply these cylinders/valves once they become available. 


